TRAINING POLICY (reviewed 25/5/2018)

Newland Parish Council believes that it is important that changes in legislation and practice are understood and implemented and that regular training for both members and officers is essential to ensure the efficient running of its activities.

Every opportunity will be taken to provide timely and relevant formal training from a variety of providers which will include the Gloucestershire Training Partnership, the Clerk, and by attendance at seminars and sessions organised by the County and District Councils and other organisations such as the Gloucestershire Rural Community Council. Particular emphasis will be given to newly elected or co-opted members

All those attending training will be required to present a report to the next Council meeting.

The Parish Council will provide adequate financial and other resources to ensure its policy is implemented.

This policy will be reviewed on a regular basis.

Adopted by the Parish Council on 25th January 2011.